SAVE THE DATE

Are you wanting to give a great gift to your spouse (and
yourself) this year? Have you dreamed of quiet, quality
time with your spouse lately, as the busy-ness of the work
week keeps you both occupied? Well, we have the answer
for you! Marriage Encounter is back! In Clinton, lowa ~
at Prince of Peace Catholic Church - on February 1, 2, 3,
2019! We have room for all! Ask anyone who has ever
attended - and many love to attend more than once! This
is the best gift you will ever give your spouse - and your
marriage! For more information or to make reservations,
use one of the handouts in the back of the church, or call
Deacon John or Chery! Wagner at 563-391-2805. Make
this a memorable 2019!!
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